Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – The Florida Department of Transportation, District 2 announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: THIS WORKSHOP HAS BEEN CANCELLED, June 21, 2011, 4:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.

PLACE: Ramada Conference Center, 3130 Hartley Road, Jacksonville, FL 32257

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: THE FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION HAS POSTPONED THE I-295 WIDENING PUBLIC WORKSHOP IN DUVAL COUNTY UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.

For more information, you may contact: Bill Henderson, District Planning and Environmental Manager, Florida Department of Transportation, 1109 S. Marion Avenue, MS 2007, Lake City, FL 32025, (386)961-7873 or 1(800)749-2967, extension 7873.
